
The Hague, 14 December 2015 

Excellency, 

On behalf of the Senate and the House of Representatives of the Kingdom of the Netherlands, we have the honour  
to invite representatives of your Parliament to attend the Meeting of the Chairpersons of the Conference of 
Parliamentary Committees for Union Affairs of Parliaments of the European Union (COSAC) that will take place on  
7 and 8 February 2016 in The Hague. 

We would appreciate it if you would be so kind as to forward the invitation letter of Mr. Elzinga and Mr. Azmani,  
Chairmen of the Committees on European Affairs of the Senate and the House of Representatives, to the chairperson 
of your Parliament’s relevant committee. 

Yours faithfully, 

	

Ankie Broekers-Knol 	 Khadija Arib			 
President of the Senate 	 Acting Speaker of the House of Representatives		

States General of the Netherlands | P.O. Box 20018 | 2500 EA The Hague | T 070-318 23 88 | info@parleu2016.nl | www.parleu2016.nl | @ParlEU2016NL


